
Lake-Lehman School District Health Services 

NEW SCHOOL VACCINATION REQUIREMENTS FOR ATTENDANCE IN 

PENNSYLVANIA SCHOOLS 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please read the enclosed information regarding the NEW vaccine requirements 

now in place for the new school year. 

There is no longer a provisional period, therefore the following needs to be 

provided to the school nurse BEFORE/ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: 

• Proof of the vaccines needed indicated on the attached Medical Certificate 

Plan. (A print out sheet of your child’s immunization from the doctor.) 

OR 

• The Immunization PLAN sheet filled out and signed by your child’s doctor 

stating the exact date the vaccine(s) will be given. 

These requirements must be met or risk exclusion! 

If possible, please provide this information to your child’s school nurse before the 

beginning of the school year.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

Karen Muldoon, R.N.     Sandee Marr, R.N. 

Certified School Nurse     Certified School Nurse 

 

KM/rd 


